
July 15, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Lee Lew-Lee 

Electronic News Group 

P.O. Box 86208 

Los Angeles, CA 90086-0208 

 

Dear Mr. Lew-Lee: 

 

Thank you for your letter and the enclosed check which covered costs for the copy of the videotape 

you purchased from us. 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of the “Report of the Select Committee on Assassinations -- 

Findings and Recommendations.” 

 

I hope this is helpful to you.  Thank you for your continued interest in the work of the Review 

Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


